
 

 
After Spring Break we will begin our next science unit of living things plants and 
animals.  
 
Social Studies for the month of March will focus on learning about different 
Native American tribes and lessons in Montana.  
 
Mrs. Rasmussen 
Christine Rasmussen 582-6872        
Christine.Rasmussen@bsd7.org 
 
 
 

Math  

 This month in math the Kindergarteners 
are practicing  addition and subtraction 
problems using our stories with three 
characters. We will act out story 
problems as well as drawing them out and 
sharing together.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notes and Reminders:  
• Spring Break will be March 16-20, 

there will be no school.  
Have a relaxing and resting spring  
break and we will see you on Monday,  
March  23rd 
Kindergarteners will be designing “green prints” and 
using our physical science ideas with simple machines 
to build a leprechaun trap before Saint Patricks Day. 
Your child may bring in a grocery size bag with supplies 
from home to use. Things that have worked well in the 
past are: boxes, paper towel rolls, fun design  
duck tape, string, etc. I will have some  
community supplies for kids to use as  
well, but it is fun for them  
to bring in some things from home to  
use. Supplies need to be at school by  
Thursday, March 12th.  
 
 
 

 

 

Language Arts 
 
In reading we are reading 
more and more Dr. Suess 
books. We are even doing 
some Cat in the Hat drawing 
and One Fish, Two Fish, Red 
Fish, Blue Fish painting art 
project.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March Newsletter               
 
We are going to try to catch 
some leprechauns by building 
traps before spring break!  

 


